
Port View PPG Update July 2021 

 
The PPG is currently still unable to meet face-to-face, but Peter and I have maintained 
contact with Tina for surgery updates and the Umbrella Group. 
 
The practice staff and clinicians are under considerable pressure to provide services in 
these difficult times.  However, as the National Patient Survey shows, Port View has been 
able to maintain a high level of patient satisfaction. 
 
We are finalising plans for the SaltFest. The event runs from 12:00 to 18:00 on Saturday 
31st July.  We’d love to see you there! 
 
We are collaborating with Saltash Health Centre and our local Social Prescribing Service. 
Both practices have devised short questionnaires designed to get the views of their own 
patients. 
 
Port View PPG members will be talking to patients about their experiences with the 
practice as well as promoting membership of the PPG. 
 

Best wishes 
Angie and Peter 
on behalf of the PPG 

https://gp-patient.co.uk/compare?practices=L82066,&s=0&w=1&g=0&a=0&e=0&h=0

